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For immediate release:  July 26, 2021 

Contact:  Donna Gordon, Administration, 772.288.5756 or dgordon@martin.fl.us 

 

Health Facilities Authority Vacancy 
 

The Martin County Board of County Commissioners is seeking applications from individuals 

interested in being considered for appointment to fill a vacancy on the Health Facilities Authority.  

All individuals serve without compensation and are requested to submit an Application for 

Appointment to Martin County Administration by Friday, August 13, 2021.  For an Application, 

please call Martin County Administration 288.5756 or send email to dgordon@martin.fl.us. 

 

The purpose of the Authority shall be to assist not-for-profit health facilities in the acquisition, 

construction, financing, and refinancing of projects in any corporated or unincorporated area within 

the geographical limits of the local agency. 

 

Florida law prohibits an advisory board member from doing business with its agency (the County).  

Section 112.313(3) and (7), Fla Stat. 

 

Meetings are held as needed but always once each year at the Administrative Building, 2401 SE 

Monterey Road, Stuart, Florida. 
~end~ 
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